



Roseville Youth Soccer Club · P.O. Box 355 · Roseville, CA 95678

Monthly Meeting

September 14, 2021 at

7:00p.m.

Google Meet

Roseville, CA

1. Call to Order

2. Roll Call

Present:

John Sommercamp, Amber Connors, Robert Werner, Alex Fluken, Ted Archer, Lance Gilliland, Joe Canchola, Scott Millsap, Justin Bloom, Sean Espley, Chris Traina, Kevin Stringer, Yolanda Deadman, Amy Pritchard and Thin Nguyen.

Absent: none

3. Introduction of Guests

Maureen Moore

4. Acceptance of Minutes

Motion by John Sommercamp second by Justin Bloom to approve the July 2021 Board Meeting Minutes. Yes-14, No-0, Abstain-1.

5. Correspondence-N/A

6. Unfinished Business-N/A

7. New Business

A. Uniform Contract

a. Meeting held on September 2nd with Kombat (Roger), Nike, John, Joe, and Sean. Communication to RYSC:

i. Comp black jerseys would be provided by September 5th, however that didn't occur. For jerseys not provided, a practice jersey was provided.

ii. Comp white jerseys are not available, options are being reviewed.

b. Further discussion required.

8. Director Reports

▪ **John Sommercamp:**

- John reminded the Board; correct communication is important. If anyone is not sure about addressing a question, don't guess.

▪ **Amber Connors: N/A**

▪ **Scott Millsap:**

- Dick's 2nd coupon event was successful, over 500 people used the coupon. Continues to work on sponsorship options for next year.
- Sac Republic RYSC night will be 10/17 @ 2pm.
- Mentioned Facebook postings for additional players, Maureen will look at the wait list.

▪ **Yolanda Deadman:**

- Provided account balances.
- Will copy Scott on sponsorship emails and share a list of donors.

▪ **Chris Traina:**

- After over 20 years, this will be Chris's last year on the board.

▪ **Ted Archer:**

- Communicated two incidents to the board via email.

▪ **Alex Fluken:**

- Attended multiple 4v4 games over the weekend. He received questions about fields not being lined. Alex will communicate to coaches to not line their own fields. Amy is coordinating with Jim to line 4v4 fields.

▪ **Amy Pritchard:**

- Placer has cancelled their October tournament, fields added back online.
- Will be placing paint order for second half of the year.

▪ **Justin Bloom: N/A**

▪ **Joe Canchola:**

- Picture email communication has been sent out. Nicole used the emails from the coaches list.
- Scott will also do a Facebook post.
- Rec jersey issues have all be resolved.

▪ **Thin Nguyen:**

- There will be a ref class on 9/22/21.

▪ **Sean Espley: N/A**

▪ **Robert Werner:**

- Rec Tournament – Oct 9th & 10th

- **Kevin Stringer:**
 - If making a request to utilize Eric Nilius, in the subject line of the email add TASK.
 - RP is on hold for now while the program/dates are revisited.
 - Luciano continues to meet with many of the Rec teams.
 - Rec training documents have been completed.
 - Jeff Johnson will be scheduling video camera for games.
 - Developing a Futsal Winter program, details to come.
 - 9 Premier coaches are in the process of getting a D license.

- **Lance Gilliland:**
 - Confirmed the first game of the Rec season will be rescheduled, although games typically are not rescheduled due to rain.
 - Lance will work with Amy to update the Heritage and Wanish maps.

9. Adjournment: 8:38pm